## **Courtney Pond**

From: jennifer olguin <jennyolguin@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2023 11:48 AM

**To:** feedback

**Subject:** [External] - public comment for board meeting 01/18/23

CAUTION: This email was sent from a non-CalHFA email address. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

**RE: ADU Grant Funds** 

Hello,

Will CalHFA add additional funds to the ADU Grant Program? I have an ADU Grant application with CCEDA and it is currently under review and I was advised they are waiting to see if more funds will be added.

Thank you, Jennifer Olguin

## **Courtney Pond**

From: koree.t.scott@gmail.com

Sent: Saturday, January 14, 2023 4:52 PM

**To:** feedback

**Cc:** ryan@how-to-adu.com

Subject: [External] - Board Meeting Public Comment on Agenda Item #13 - Update on Accessory Dwelling

**Unit Program** 

CAUTION: This email was sent from a non-CalHFA email address. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To the CalHFA Board,

My name is Koree Scott. I am a new homeowner in Escondido, CA, giving public comment on agenda item #13 - Update on Accessory Dwelling Unit program.

The \$40,000 ADU grant makes a big impact on an individual project. It could make the difference between my family being able to build an ADU, or not building an ADU at all. I'm excited that it is available, but I'm worried that the grant will run out and that I will not receive an award that I was depending on to build an ADU.

I'm glad that CalHFA has successfully deployed so much grant money. Now I just hope that there will still be enough funding for me to access the grant and convert my unused garage into a separate living space. If you have opportunities to further fund the ADU Grant Program, I support that decision.

Koree

Sent from Mail for Windows

## **Courtney Pond**

From: Bob Schuchman <schuchman5000@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 31, 2022 2:44 PM

**To:** feedback

Subject: [External] - Board Meeting Public Comment on Agenda Item #13 - Update on ADU Program

CAUTION: This email was sent from a non-CalHFA email address. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To the CalHFA Board,

I'm a homeowner currently trying to build an ADU for my retirement. The process is long and confusing. Although I have secured a loan, given the time things are taking, it is surely insufficient to cover the costs.

The \$40,000 ADU grant could make the difference between my family being able to build an ADU, or not building an ADU at all. I'm excited that it is available, but I'm worried that the grant will run out and that I will not receive an award that I was depending on to build an ADU.

I'm glad that CalHFA has successfully deployed so much grant money. Now I just hope that there will still be enough funding for me to access the grant. If you have opportunities to further fund the ADU Grant Program, I support that decision.

Sincerely, Robert Gary Schuchman Torrance, CA 90505